Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. ah February 12,1996, by Pres. Rod Birk.
Steveljohnson, Larry Rensberger, Bruce Shaw, Dave Magley, Julia Rensberger and 3 residents were present,
Minutes of january meeting were read and approved. Claims for February were approved.

In old business, Bruce and Don Fledk are waiting for better weather to fix the water services. The drains
at they Fire Dept and on Armold St. have been tabled.  Trees have been tabled . Bruce has received ona bid on
arete work for the retaining wall, he will get a 2nd estimate.  Build Indiana Fund still to be sent in, Steve
taking care of this.  Dave will check into getting a fuel tank for the town. The Grant for Town Marshal
ion has been dropped at this fime. Steve will chedk to see if there is a grant just for more hours for night
man. The work has begun on the wastewater treatment plan and is progressing.

n new business, There is an IDEM grant that could be used for upgrading the storm drain system, Bruce will
call Bonar to set up appointment to get estimates for the grant. The board received 4 applications for the

I man job. Larry made motion to dose applications. Steve 2nd, carmied 3-0. They will interview the
Feb. 21, at £:00 in the basement of the Library. Rod will call Yogi to get Certificate of Insurance. Bruce
| P51 to fill in a sink hole in alley behind Brian Powell where they putinlines,  Meeting adjourned at 8:45
p.m. [The next regular board meeting will be March | |, 1996 .
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